
Shoothouse USA, Inc. | 332 Hwy 64 E | Conway, Arkansas 72032 

August 1, 2025 

RE: SIG Sauer P320 and its variants 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Shoothouse USA has always placed the safety of our members, guests and staff as paramount.  

There has been a great deal of conversation surrounding the SIG Sauer P320 and its variants. After 

much consideration we are implementing the following rules on the P320 platform. The protocol 

detailed below will remain in effect unless and until a resolution is reached by SIG. 

Effective immediately, all SIG Sauer P320 and its variants will be required to have slide locked back 

and magazine out of the firearm until such time as the member, guest, or student (referred to 

hereon as “customer”) is HOLDING the firearm with muzzle oriented downrange before the 

magazine is inserted and slide released. If at anytime during that activity the customer intends 

stops shooting the magazine MUST be ejected AND slide placed in locked back position BEFORE 

the customer releases the firearm from their grip.  

When the customer has completed their shooting session, the firearm must be in a slide lock, 

magazine out status before securing the firearm and exiting the shooting booth. If the customer 

is uncertain about the condition of the firearm, it should be left in the slide lock , magazine out 

position and left in the shooting stall, muzzle oriented downrange and seek Shoothouse range 

staff for assistance.  

SIG Sauer is a well-known leader in the firearms industry, and we are confident they are working 

diligently to investigate and resolve any possible underlying issues.  


